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Ref: sad/bha 
 
8th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We trust that many of our families are looking forward to their Eid-Ul-Fitr celebrations this week and we wish all our 
students, parents, and families a very Happy Eid. 
 
We believe that Eid-Ul-Fitr will take place on either Tuesday 9th  , Wednesday 10th  or Thursday 11th April , although I 
appreciate that this has not yet been confirmed. 
 
School will still be open as normal; however, students celebrating Eid will be allowed one day’s authorised absence 
for Religious Observance. Pupils who are not celebrating Eid will be expected to attend school as normal and register 
on arrival. 
 
We hope that parents will understand that the school must never make assumptions about the reason for an 
absence and ask that parents/carers use the QR code at the bottom of this letter and complete the relevant 
information to enable us to record your daughter’s absence for Eid or copy and paste the link Eid-Ul-Fitr form into 
your browser bar to complete the form. 
 
Eid Mubarak! 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
  
 

 
Mrs S Adu 
Headteacher 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/EiAru1Rz59
https://forms.office.com/e/EiAru1Rz59

